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COUNCILMEMBERS PRESENT:   Mayor Brening, Mayor Pro Tem Solomon Ferguson, Councilmember 

Jimmy Dyer, and Councilmember Judy Taylor Foster 

Others in attendance:   City Manager Doug Westberry, City Clerk Lea Spell, and Police Chief Gray Couch 

Mayor Brening called the public hearing to order at 4:45 PM. 

City Manager Doug Westberry presented to the Mayor and Council a proposed FY 2021 operating 

budget. He explained that the figures it contained were the same as the current year budget.  He 

advised that due to the significant issues surrounding the present Coronovirus/COVID 19 situation and 

the uncertainty of revenue streams, adopting the same budget might be the best course of action at the 

moment. He further noted that the budget can be amended at any time to reflect any changes as they 

arise.  

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 PM.  

 

________________________________   ______________________________ 

City Clerk Lea Spell     Mayor Mike Brening 

 


